
WAMGLTA AGM Announcement 

Dear Stakeholders of the teaching of the Greek language in WA 

This is early notice regarding the Annual General Meeting (AGM) of The West 
Australian Modern Greek Language Teachers’ Association Inc. (WAMGLTA).  
The AGM is scheduled to take place on Saturday 10 March at 1.00pm, at a 
venue to be confirmed.  Light refreshments will be provided.  Existing and new 
members welcome!  The AGM Agenda and other relevant documents will be 
disseminated in due course.  For further details or queries, please contact me 
at angeliki_777@hotmail.com or phone 0402 400 367. 

Dr Angela Evangelinou-Yiannakis 
WAMGLTA Chairperson 
5 January 2018 
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